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Lindsay Koskiniemi

From: Warren Raybur
Sent: Wednesday, August 21, 2024 1:50 PM
To: Lindsay Koskiniemi
Subject: Prayer Garden Varience

Hey Lindsay,  
 
I talked with some guys at the church. We are good with getting a variance to burn the trees that have 
been piled up, but our guys do not feel like burning the pile and keeping watch of it would be doable for 
them on their own watch. There is a concern regarding the length of time this pile would take to burn 
completely because of its size. They did say that if the fire department is going to be involved they would 
appreciate that. Let me know what you think and feel free to give me a call with any questions.  
 
Thanks,  

 
Warren Rayburn 
Lead Pastor - FBC Sweeny  


